Subject: Cecil Grove Objection: Benjamin House (NW8 7EF)

Hi Elaine and team,

I am Jun Mitsui living at flat 14, Benjamin house, NW8 7EF.

| do want to express my concern about the construction application of Ceil Grove (2022/5392/P).

We are worried about the additional floor construction because we have small children living with us who need naps
during the day. Additional construction may cause dangers for them as well. Those issues could harm their

mental health. We also have families with small children like us, and this application was submitted without any

notices among us and we have noticed this by other residents' warnings.

Without all of the residents' agreement, it would be totally unacceptable, thus | do want to submit this objection.
If you have any comments, please let us know.

Kind regards,

Jun/Yuki Mitsui at Flat 14 Benjamin House.



